
BEWS2017 covers most aspects of biodiversity including
plant biodiversity, and particularly wild edible species. 
The Symposium is organized by the General Directorate
of Agricultural Research and Policies (TAGEM) in 
collaboration with the GEF-funded Biodiversity for Food
and Nutrition (BFN) Project. The Symposium aims to 
bring researchers, scientists and plant breeders together
to share advances in biodiversity conservation and use
and establish new collaborations. TAGEM also aims to
foster innovative thinking for the utilization and conservation
 
 
of plant biodiversity.
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